
From:   Gill Thompson
Sent:   19 February 2015 13:52
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        RE: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0008 Hesleyside Hall, Bellingham, 
Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 2LA

Dear Chris,
I have looked at the information provided with this application and have no 
objections.  The site of the hut is approximately 200m away from the 
Hesleyside Park SSSI designated for broadleaved woodland and associated flora 
including lichens. The positioning of the proposed hut will not directly 
affect this site.  The only likely effect on the SSSI from this small scale 
development could be collecting of wood from within the woodland for the log 
burning stove.  I note that this is mentioned in the design and access 
statement and a sustainable source of wood is to be provided.  Is it possible 
to include a specific condition that they provide instructions in the hut 
saying that no wood or other material is to be collected from within the SSSI?  
The location of the hut at least 10m from any trees and the construction on 
wheels without foundations or excavation means it is unlikely to have any 
detrimental effect on the adjacent (undesignated) area of mixed woodland.

There are no likely issues related to protected species related to this 
application.

Yours sincerely,
Gill Thompson

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 04 February 2015 14:12
To: Gill Thompson
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 15NP0008 Hesleyside Hall, 
Bellingham, Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 2LA

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which 
has been received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can 
be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=15NP0008
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make 
defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of 
copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such 
communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the 
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority 
will not accept any liability in respect of such communication, and the 
employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other 
liability arising.
Gill Thompson, Ecologist
Tel: 
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